
 
 
January 31, 2024 
 
The Secretary, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400001 
 
Scrip Code: 500450 
 

                   
 

Dear Sir, 
 
Subject: Outcome of the Board Meeting held on Wednesday January 31, 2024. 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 33 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations 
and Disclosure Requirements) Regulation 2015 we would like to inform you that the Board of 
Directors of the Company at its meeting held today has interalia: 
 
1. Approved the Unaudited Financial Results for the quarter and nine months ended 31-12-

2023, along with the Limited Review Report 
 
The meeting of the Board of Directors commenced at 2.00 p.m. and concluded at 3.00 p.m. 
 
Yours Truly 
For MPIL CORPORATION LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
Milan Dalal 
CHAIRMAN 
DIN: 00062453 
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